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Announcements 

If you’d like to support Crushed but not 
Broken (non-profit, faith-based 
organization helping women and 
children in domestic violence situations), 
please attend their annual fish fry 
fundraiser on Saturday June 29th from 
4-8 p.m. at Topeka Fire Station. 12.50 
for adults and 7.00 for children. 

L aGrange Country 4-H Fair is right 
around the corner. July 6-13, 2024. They 
are looking for volunteers to help in 
many areas around the fairgrounds. 
There is a flyer on the east bulletin 
board about ways you can serve and 
who to contact. 

Don’t fail to try 
A woman once criticized evangelist 
Dwight L. Moody for his methods in 
attempting to win people to the Lord. “I 
agree with you,” Moody said. “I don’t like 
the way I do it either. Tell me, how do 
you do it?” “I don’t do it.” The woman 
answered. To which Moody replied, “I 
like my way of doing it better than your 
way of not doing it.”
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Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.


Article Deadline for the Shoreline:

Wednesday morning by 9 a.m.


                          

Shoreline

• All those who are grieving  

• John Bontrager - Heart surgery & 

infection healing

• Judy Dintaman - transition to 

new home.

• Karson Hochstetler - health 

issues

• Lance & Brigette Miller family - 

    Health of the twins, Brigette’s 

    recovery, transitions

• Mark Mishler - continued chemo


 Loving God - Loving Others

A person who is fundamentally honest doesn’t need a code of ethics. The Ten 
Commandments and the Sermon on the Mount are all the ethical code anybody 
needs.

Harry S. Truman
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Save the date of September 15 to 
celebrate the 150th birthday of Shore 
Church! The Anniversary Committee is 
collecting artifacts and memorabilia. If 
you have items you can loan please put 
them in Kathy Troyer or Wanda Bender’s 
mailbox. 

Mark your 
calendar, set a 
reminder in your 
phone, tie a ribbon 

around your finger! We’re going roller 
skating! The boys club has rented out 
Jarisa’s Fun Zone (formerly Eby Pines) 
from 4:30-6:30 on June 23rd. $5 a 
person. This includes skate rental. All 
the info you need to know is in your 
mailboxes.. Come enjoy some fun 
fellowship with your church family, either 
on wheels or seated in the lobby 
watching!

It’s finally time to 
launch the new 
Church Directory 
App! Instructions 

on how to install 
the app on your phone are in your 
mailboxes today. If you need a 
printed copy - those will be made 
available to you in a few weeks once 
we worked out any kinks and have 
given everyone a chance to make 
any necessary changes to their 
address, etc., if need be. Hooray - 
contacting your church family is a 
click away!

Collin and Emerson Miller continue to 
grow in their safe NICU environment at 
South Bend Memorial. Their medical 
team is hopeful that they will be able to 
come off their CPAP machines next 
week. They will continue to grow in the 
care of the NICU for several weeks yet. 

Some of you have asked if there is 
anything they need, other than prayer. 
The Leadership Team will be collecting 
items from their Amazon wish list for 
them. If you would like to support Lance 
& Brigette with gifts for the twins, please 
visit their wish list of needed items on 
Amazon. Go to amazon.com/
babyregistry and search for Brigette 
Miller or Lance Miller. If you don’t use 
technology but would like to purchase 
something, there will be a big need for 
diapers (Pampers preferred). There will 
be a box in the foyer to collect the items. 
You can wrap them if you’d like or just 
leave them with a note or card of who it 
is from. The Leadership Team will 
deliver the items to the Miller’s once the 
babies are home. 

Morgan 
Rich is 
serving as 
an intern in 
the church 
office this 
summer and 
during the 
school year. 

She will be learning all the ins and 
outs of church ministry as she 
explores the call to ministry in her 
life. Please keep Morgan in your 
prayers as she seeks God’s direction 
for her future and as she serves the 
Shore Church family in this way. 

_____________________________

Join your church family for 
Mission Outreach Day at the 
Brethren Retreat North Camp 
(3190 N 915 W - Shipshewana) on 
Saturday, June 29th. We will be 
tearing off a roof and putting new 
metal on, pulling drywall nails out of 
the ceiling, loading up a dumpster 
with trash and general clean up. 
Contact Mike Unternahrer at 
260-499-0647 if you can help.

Stewardship Report 
June 9, 2024


General                                 $3406.00

Youth                                       $100.00

Class 20                                    $60.00


June 9, 2023  
Attendance:                      297 

Church at the Cabin  
no Sunday School 

http://amazon.com/babyregistry
http://amazon.com/babyregistry

